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Weekly Newsletter 29 (3rd May 2024)  
 

Stocksbridge Nursery Infant School 
Pot House Lane, Stocksbridge, Sheffield, S36 1EJ. Tel:   0114 2883109  

E-mail: enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/  

Newsletter: newsletter@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk 

Noticeboard: www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/noticeboard/ 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/stocksbridgeni 

Twitter: twitter.com/stocksbridgenis 

What’s happening in school next week? 

• Monday 6th May is a bank holiday so school will be closed and 

reopen on Tuesday. 

• Miss Spencer is teaching class 7 all week. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching The Orchard on Tuesday afternoon and Mrs 

Greenwood is teaching class 1. 

• Multisports club on Tuesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Taylor is teaching in Nursery on Wednesday. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 3 on Wednesday afternoon. 

• Football club on Wednesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 1 on Thursday afternoon. 

• Y2 drumming on Thursday afternoon. 

• Gymnastics club on Thursday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Greenwood is teaching class 3 on Friday. 

• Mrs Townsend is available to show parents around school on Friday 

morning between 9 and 10am. 

• Art club and archery club on Friday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

Attendance 

Our target is 96%.  This week’s 
attendance is 94.9% 

Class 1: 97% 

Class 2:  100% 

Class 3: 95% 

Class 5: 97% 

Class 6: 91% 

Class 7: 94% 

Class 8: 94% 

The Orchard: 91% 

 
Well done Class 2 

 

 

 

 

 

Punctuality 

Our doors open at 8.20am 

and learning starts at 

8.30am.  Our Phonics 

teaching begins at 8.45am 

each day.  We have too 

many children coming late 

each day. Here’s the number 

of children late this week.  

Monday: 14 

Tuesday:  9  

Wednesday: 9  

Thursday: 9 

Friday: 9 

Total: 50 

 

Authorised absences. 

Health professionals have asked schools to remind parents that 

absences for medical appointments are authorised.  They have 

reported that some parents have not attended medical appointments 

for fear of the absence being unauthorised and this leading to 

potential fines. We ask to see medical evidence of appointments.   

mailto:enquiries@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
https://www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/
mailto:newsletter@stocksbridge-nur.sheffield.sch.uk
file://///SJI-SRV-DC01/workspace/LETTERS/NEWSLETTERS/2023-24/www.stocksbridgenurseryinfants.co.uk/noticeboard/
http://www.facebook.com/stocksbridgeni
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Looking ahead to the 13th May 2024 

• The assembly theme will be ‘Pentecost’. 

• Dance club Monday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching The Orchard on Tuesday afternoon and Mrs Greenwood is teaching class 3. 

• Multisports club on Tuesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Taylor is teaching in Nursery on Wednesday. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 3 on Wednesday afternoon. 

• Football club on Wednesday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• The Orchard are visiting Stocksbridge High School on Thursday at 12:30pm to take part in some 

Sports. 

• Gymnastics club on Thursday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

• Mrs Ollerenshaw is teaching class 3 on Friday. 

• Mrs Bailey is teaching class 2 on Friday afternoon. 

• Art club AND Archery club on Friday 3:00 – 4:00pm. 

 

After school clubs  

Mondays – Dance. 3 – 4pm.  

Tuesdays – Multisports club. 3 – 4pm. FULL. 

Wednesdays – Football club. 3 – 4pm. FULL. 

Thursdays – Gymnastics. 3 – 4pm.  

Fridays – Art club. 3 – 4pm AND Archery club. 3 – 4pm. BOTH FULL. 

Healthy snacks 

A polite reminder that when children are bringing snacks from home, they should be healthy snacks only 

i.e. fresh fruit, dried fruit, fresh vegetables, hard cheese, plain breadsticks etc.  

Lost jumpers 

A child in one of our reception classes has lost a few red school jumpers. They all have the school logo on 

and have the child’s name inside. Please could everyone check that they haven’t accidentally brought 

these home and return to school if you have. Thank you. 
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After School Clubs (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) 

If your child is attending an after-school club, please send them with an additional snack and drink which 

they can have before the club starts.  Some of the children were very hungry by the end of the club.  

 

Lunchboxes (All school inc Nursery) Could we please ask that children bring healthy lunches from 

home if they are not having a school meal.  It is fine for the children to bring a cake bar, a biscuit etc. for 

dessert but please do not send chocolate or sweets. Thank you.  

School Menu Spring/Summer 2024 (All school including Nursery) 

Week 1 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main course Veggie pasta 
carbonara 

All day pork 
sausage 
breakfast with 
herby diced 
potatoes & 
baked beans 

Chicken pie with 
mashed 
potatoes 

Chicken curry with 
mixed rice 

Cheese and 
tomato pizza 
with chips & 
tomato ketchup 

Vegetarian 
main 
course 

Mediterranean 
vegetable & 
bean paella 

Sweet & sour 
vegetables & 
noodles 

Roasted 
vegetable & 
lentil loaf with 
mashed 
potatoes & a 
sticky ketchup 
glaze 

Cauliflower cheese 
& pasta bake 

Cheese flan with 
chips & tomato 
ketchup 

Jacket 
potato and 
filling 

Jacket potato 
with cheese 
or baked 
beans  

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Jacket potato with 
cheese, baked 
beans or tuna 
mayo 

Jacket potato 
with cheese, 
baked beans or 
tuna mayo 

Sandwich 
option 

Ham  Ham  Ham Ham Ham 

Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo Tuna mayo 

Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese Cheese 

Vegetables Broccoli, 
cauliflower & 
carrots & 
mixed fresh 
salad 

Roasted 
peppers & 
sweetcorn & 
mixed fresh 
salad 

Carrots, 
broccoli & 
mixed fresh 
salad 

Sweetcorn, 
country mixed 
vegetables & 
mixed fresh salad 

Garden peas, 
baked beans & 
mixed fresh 
salad 

Dessert Marble 
sponge & 
custard 

Chocolate 
shortbread 
biscuits & fruit 

Iced banana 
traybake 

Oat & raisin 
cookie & fresh 
watermelon slice 

Chocolate ice 
cream 

Yoghurt and fruit are also available each day as an alternative to dessert along with a selection of 

breads, salads and fresh drinking water. 



 

 Tweak of the Week:  Stop when the bell rings or the whistle blows. 

 

 

 



 

   

Assembly Theme: Following you dreams 

   
 

 

 



 

 Tweak of the Week:  Stop when the bell rings or the whistle blows. 

 

 

 

 

                 

                

                 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Townsend’s Pupils of the Week 

Holly Graham is just such a reliable, sensible member of our school. If you need a job doing, or 

a helping hand, Holly is someone to ask as she can be trusted to do the right thing in a calm way. 

Holly has a very strong sense of wrong and right. She likes fairness and justice.   Holly is a kind 

and caring friend; she’s very popular, will happily play with anyone but is equally happy in her 

own company.  She’s a delight to have in school and be around.  

Nursery News 

Inspired by Oliver's Vegetables (and the lovely sunshine), we have had a gardening kind of week in 

Nursery. The planters are looking so much more colourful with their new flowers and we have planted 

strawberries, beans, peas, lettuce, sweetcorn and radish.  Fingers crossed the squirrels don't spy them! 

Star of the Week 

Alfie Chappell has been showing us what a kind little man he is. He knows how to share, how to ask 

politely when he would like something and how to let other children have a go as well - impressive when you 

are the very youngest three year old at Nursery. 

 

Music 

Here are some useful links to some music events coming up. There are also some links for some music 

teachers if your child is interested in this. 

Sheffield Music Hub  
Events: https://www.sheffieldmusichub.org/events 
Tuition: https://www.sheffieldmusichub.org/pages/learn-music 
 
Harmony music school 
Tuition: https://harmonymusicschool.co.uk/music-lessons/ 
 
Events 
https://www.concerteenies.com/events 

 

https://www.sheffieldmusichub.org/events
https://www.sheffieldmusichub.org/pages/learn-music
https://harmonymusicschool.co.uk/music-lessons/
https://www.concerteenies.com/events
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  This week’s praise board  

• Olek Herbert stopped the class to let Miss Newton get through the door. 

• Rose Couldwell for her fantastic sentences in literacy. 

• Nathan Glaves was accepting of an apology when something happened with a friend.  His friend was 
upset 

• Ella Payne impressed Miss Cryer in literacy when she wrote a whole page of ch, sh and th words. Well 
done Ella. 

• Class 2 have been impressing the grown-ups this week following our tweak of the week. They have 
been buddying up and playing lovely games on the yard.  

• Finley Wright is just always in the right place at the right time doing the right thing. He has also tried 
hard in basketball games.  He doesn’t find it easy but he wants to be part of it so tries very hard! 

• Lola Wall brought tears to Mrs T’s eyes this week.  At the end of singing assembly, she waited for Mrs 
T to tell her ‘she had been blessed with a beautiful voice.’  Where do 7-year olds learn to say such 
beautiful things.  

• Thank you, Alice Marsh, for showing kindness to friends at playtime and making sure they were part of 
the games.  

• Elissa Nicholson had done fantastic spelling in literacy this week. 

• Thank you, Alex Hunt, for explaining to his friend what a subordinating conjunction was!!! 

• Thankyou Oscar Guy and Emily Lamb for bringing your friends coats and bags into the classroom 
whilst they were at a school council meeting, this was very kind. 

• In indoor PE this week there was lots of brilliant partner work by everyone in class 5! 

• Vincent Gibson for doing lots of amazing things on Thursday especially reading lots of words, drawing 
fantastic pictures and doing amazing drumming!! 

• Phoebe Harvey, Millie Pitt, Poppy Dodd for supporting a friend this week.  

• Poppy Dodd always opens doors for grown-ups and always remembers to say please and thank you. 
Thank you Poppy. 

• Ava Halliday has wowed the grown-ups in class this week, she is always ready to learn and has shared 
some lovely answers during carpet time.  

• Thank you to India Briggs for holding open the door for Class 3 this week. You have been really helpful.  

• Bella Murphy has done excellent reading this week.  

• Rory Harkness has tried really hard in phonics this week and has remembered lots of his sounds when 
dotting and dashing words. 

• Layali-Mekkah Lahdiri has played some great basketball this week. 

• Dexter Clarkson has been trying really hard in PE. He has started to join in with climbing and jumping 
activities. 

• Riley Freestone, Ada Green and Erin Moore helped Mrs T solve ‘The Mystery of the Hat on the field’ 
one lunchtime. 

• Charlie Cawthorne was very encouraging in our PE lesson this week. She kept saying to her peers, 
“you’ve got this”. 

• Lyssie Redwood-Peace has worked hard on her writing this week. 

• Isaac Ogden wrote a fantastic sentence this week, keep it up Isaac!  

• Thank you, Freddy Jackson, for always helping to keep Class 8 and the cloakroom tidy. 

• Ava Hible kindly brought us a scooter to play with at Nursery because she has grown out of it. 

• Charlie Milnes has been listening carefully and following instructions 

• Pippa Housley and Harry Jackson have worked hard at gardening this week and definitely made 
Nursery look a better place. 

• Freya Sawicki has also made Nursery a nicer place to be with all her sweeping.  She is always 
brushing the leaves and does an amazing job at keeping us neat and tidy. 
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FOSNI 

You may or may not remember the FOSNI raffle we had at Easter. One of our prize winners won a 

voucher to have something crocheted by Charlotte Ward at ‘Charl Crochet’. Charlotte is one of our 

lovely parents and we would like to share the lovely prizes that she crocheted for our winner. 

          

If you would be interested in having something crocheted for yourself, you can contact Charlotte by 

emailing her at  Charl.crochet@outlook.com or on Facebook by searching for @charls.crochet or 

‘Charlotte Ward’ and she will be happy to discuss all your crochet needs. 

mailto:Charl.crochet@outlook.com
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